
TOWN OF BASSENDEAN 

MINUTES 

BASSENDEAN YOUTH ADVISORY COUNCIL MEETING 

HELD AT BASSENDEAN YOUTH SERVICES  

CORNER WEST AND GUILDFORD ROADS, BASSENDEAN 

ON FRIDAY, 31 MARCH 2017 AT 5.09PM 

 
 
1.0  DECLARATION OF OPENING/ANNOUNCEMENT OF 

VISITORS 
 
Mr Matthew Pearson volunteered to be Chairperson. He declared 
the meeting open at 5:09pm, welcomed all those in attendance 
and conducted an Acknowledgement of Country. 

 
 
2.0  ATTENDANCES, APOLOGIES AND APPLICATIONS FOR 

LEAVE OF ABSENCE 
 
Present 
 
Mr Matthew Pearson (Chairperson) 
Mr Jacob Cleverly 
Mr Michael Young 
 
Officers 
 
Greg Neri, Manager Youth Services 
Ayden Mackenzie, Youth Development Officer 
 
Members of the Public 
 
Mr Jack Richardson 
Mr Adam Foster 
Mr Ethan Collins 
Mr Clayton Oxenham 

 
 

3.0  DEPUTATIONS 
 
  Nil 
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4.0  CONFIRMATION OF MINUTES 
 

4.1 Minutes of the Bassendean Youth Advisory Council meeting 
held on 25 November 2016 

 
  COMMITTEE/OFFICER RECOMMENDATION – ITEM 4.1 
 

MOVED Michael Young, Seconded Jacob Cleverly, that the 
minutes of the Bassendean Youth Advisory Council meeting held 
on 25 November 2016, be confirmed as a true record. 

CARRIED 
 
 
5.0  WORKSHOP TOPIC 
 

5.1  GRAVIT8 Youth Festival  
 

The YAC reviewed the Gravit8 Youth Festival. The YAC felt that 
a Friday evening event along with a February date worked a lot 
better than in previous years. 
 
The Facebook and school advertising was successful with over 
500 people in attendance. It was suggested that different styles 
of advertising cards for each of the two schools should be used 
so that the success of the school visits can be gauged. 
 
It was felt that the video board was a success for both advertising 
in the lead up to the event and on the day to provide a live feed 
of the action. It was suggested that it would be good if the camera 
can be wireless so it can roam around the event site. Youth 
Service staff undertook to investigate this option. 
 
Positive feedback was received about the virtual reality 
demonstration and ‘have-a-go’ and it was felt this should be 
included in future events. 
 
There was some confusion about the event start time with regards 
to registration and it was suggested that the event could have a 
‘soft’ start. 
 
While the ‘3on3’ basketball competition was not as popular as 
originally thought, the YAC felt it was a good addition to the event 
and with more advertising in future years it would attract more 
people. 
 
Overall, the YAC felt the event was a resounding success.  
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6.0  BUSINESS DEFERRED FROM PREVIOUS MEETING 

 
 Nil. 

 
 

7.0  REPORTS 
 
Nil. 

 
 
8.0  MOTIONS OF WHICH PREVIOUS NOTICE HAS BEEN GIVEN 
 
  Nil. 
 
9.0  ANNOUNCEMENTS OF NOTICES OF MOTION FOR THE 

NEXT MEETING 
 
  Nil. 
 
   
10.0  CLOSURE 
 

The meeting closed at 6.28pm. 
 
The next meeting is to be held on Friday, 28 April 2017 at 
Bassendean Youth Services, corner Guildford & West Roads, 
Bassendean, commencing at 5.00pm. 
 
 


